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Missouri Lawyers Weekly: Lathrop Gage Concludes
$1.5 Million Settlement

August 9, 2011

Missouri Lawyers Weekly recently featured an article on the firm’s $1.5 million settlement on behalf of
Jackson County in a design and construction defect lawsuit against the designers and contractor for the Fort
Osage Education Center. Read more ...
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